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Maths 

Number: Addition and Subtraction 
We will be revising our knowledge 

of addition and relating it to 
subtraction 

 
Number: Place value to 20 

We will continue to look at place 
value to 20 by comparing numbers 
and groups of objects, alongside 
ordering numbers forwards and 

backwards. 
 

 

 

Art & DT 
 

We will be looking 
at a range of artists 

and creating 
seasonal inspired 

art work and 
creating our own 

puppets. 
 
 

 

Science – Animals 
We will be learning to identify 

and name a variety of 
common animals, including 
fish, amphibians, reptiles, 

birds and mammals. 

 
 

 

History 

 
We will be learning to identify similarities 
and differences between ways of life in 
different periods – comparing toys and 

technology now and in the past 
 

 

Computing 
We will be looking at paint 
packages on the computer, 

trying to use a range of paint 
tools to create images. We will 

also be using our new class 
iPads! 

 
 

 

Religious 

Education 
 

We have an RE 
day once a half 
term. We will be 

looking at 
Christmas and 
other religious 
celebrations. 

 

 

English 
We will be continuing to write super sentences 
with capital letters, full stops and finger spaces. 
We will be reading our work back to make sure 

it makes sense. 
We will be reading a variety of traditional tales 

and The Jolly Postman. 

 
 

 

Music 
We will be 

experimenting 
with, creating, 
selecting and 

combining 
sounds using the 

inter-related 
dimensions of 

music. 
 

 
Physical Education 

Gym - we will be linking basic movement 
together and introducing different equipment 

Outdoor games -  we will be working on 
movement with a ball.  

 
 
 

 

Enrichment and Trips 

We will be having a Victorian toy 

workshop in school, where the children 

will get to handle some genuine Victorian 

toys and have a go at making their own! 

 
 

 
Which toys 
are better: 
modern or 
Victorian? 


